
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF FRANKLIN

PARK
NOTICE

Notice  is  given  that  the
Environmental  Advisory
Council (EAC) of the Borough
of  Franklin  Park  has
rescheduled  its  July  and
September meetings for 2023.
The July meeting will be held
on Monday, July 10, 2023, and
the  September  meeting  will
be  held  on  Monday,
September  11,  2023.  All
meetings are virtual and begin
at 7:30 p.m.,  prevailing local
time.  Agendas  with  virtual
meeting links are available on
the  Borough’s  website:
www.franklinparkborough.us.
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